| got a COVID-19 rapid antigen test. Should | get tested again?

If you have symptoms of COVID-19 and get a negative result on a rapid antigen test, the Rhode Island
Department of Health recommends you get tested again. Schedule a nucleic acid amplification test
(NAAT) or polymerase chain reaction (PCR) test at a test site, pharmacy, clinic, or primary care office.
For a full list of scheduling options, visit covid.ri.gov/testing.

Since you have symptoms of
COVID-19, you should get tested
again to confirm your negative
result. If you were swabbed twice
at a State-run test site, your PCR
test was automatically sent to the
lab for processing. Stay at home
while you wait for the result of
your second test.
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If you recently tested positive for COVID-19, RIDOH does not recommend getting tested again for the
following 90 days. Someone who has COVID-19 can continue to get a positive test result for up to 90
days. For more information, visit covid.ri.gov/testresults.
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https://covid.ri.gov/testing
https://covid.ri.gov/covid-19-prevention/treatment
https://covid.ri.gov/covid-19-prevention/quarantine-and-isolation
https://covid.ri.gov/covid-19-prevention/protect-your-household
https://covid.ri.gov/testing/information-about-covid-19-test-results

